
Welcome Challenge 2022
Hello and welcome to Northumbria University’s Nursing, Midwifery and 

Health (NMH) department based at Coach Lane Campus.

We are so happy to have you joining our NMH academic programmes in 
September 2022 and look forward to supporting your learning. 

To begin with, please follow all of our Instagram and twitter accounts.

In memory of the fantastic and innovative Dr Kate Granger,  we would 
like you to create a welcome message to introduce yourself to your new 

peers. This can be 125 – 2,200 characters. 

Please tell us your name, the programme you are joining i.e. BSc (Hons) 
Nursing Science - Child (Sept 2022) and x3 interesting facts about you!  

Please upload these to Instagram before the 08/10/22 and use the 
hashtags:

#S22_NMH_Northumbria 

#NorthumbriaUniversity

#hellomynameis


